
  

You’re invited to a joint Pampered Chef & Norwex party 

fundraiser on Thursday, August 17th! 

Time: 6:30-8:30 

Location: 970 Raymond Avenue, St. Paul, MN (where 

AFAA’s office is located) 

Bring: yourself, and any interested friends and family!  

Cooking and cleaning for food 

allergic family members can be 

FUN – especially with useful products!  

Come meet others who cook 

for those with restricted diets! 

See demos of products and recipes, and taste the food!  

(Food will be free of peanuts, treenuts, gluten, fish, 

shellfish, egg). Afterwards, see useful products that 

will help you clean for your food allergy family. 

A Norwex party is a fun, easy way to discover how to reduce chemicals in 

your home and our environment.  

RSVP not required, but appreciated – email info@minnesotafoodallergy.org  

Can’t attend but want to support AFAA?  Order online at 

www.pamperedchef.biz/reggieskitchen and www.lovemycloths.com 
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